
DEPARTMENT CF THB INTERIOR
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION
FAIRBAKKS ALASKA

July 22, 1947

Mr. Robert A. Isaacson, Foreman,Alaska Road Commission
Manley Hot Springs, Alaska,

Dear Sirs
Reference your letter of July 17, in regard to time

sheets, etc, The time sheets were received OKey.

As to sending you a dozer operator - if we can locate
one whom we can depend on will send him down theres they are
not plentiful, that is, good ones.

Will send you more gas and oi1. Even though you do
not use it this Fall, it is a geod idea to have some on hand
for a start next spring.

We do not have any extra rebuilt motors, cannot keep
up with our local requirements. Would a@ new distributor, ete,
be of any help? Six pints of o11 1s not prohibitive if tne
truck is doing any amount of work,

OKay to keep planks from the Baker Creek Mill.
We have some metal culverts. Advise by return mail

as
to the diameter and length needed and will see what we can

Oo

Very truly yours,

Frank Nash,
FW/d Superintendent


